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Here are the descriptions ( appendix ·A) to go with the manuscript I sent to 
you earlier. There undoubtedly are a few typo's in the text, but I will 
take care of them when you send back any suggestions for changes. I have 
one figure in the text which was quickly drawn by my amatuer hand; I figure 
you can get someone to finish it off more effec:tively than I can. That also 
goes for the two figures I included in the main manuscript. 

I am now finishing up the maps and wil 1 soon send them on to you. You wil 1 
want to get someone to ink in the type names on the mylar overlays. The 
acetate overlays are pretty much an experiment and you may want to redo them 
using a better color process. As long as they still convey the same 
infonna.tion I care not hCM they are done. 

Thanks for your patience and I wi 11 keep working. Say, you don't want to 
buy a new canputer do you? 

Backcountry Bill 
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